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STATE OF

COLORADO Garrison - DNR, Penny <penny.garrison@state.co.us>

Fwd: Bayswater / Extraction Mead 9-E Pad

1 message

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Mon, Jan 13, 2020 at 1:13 PM
To: "Garrison - DNR, Penny" <penny.garrison@state.co.us>

Here ya go.

Doug Andrews
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Colorado
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0Oil & Gas Conservation

Commission
303.894.2100 Ext. 5180
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
doug.andrews@state.co.us | http://cogcc.state.co.us/

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Jason Maxey <jmaxey@weldgov.com>

Date: Fri, Jan 10, 2020 at 1:37 PM

Subject: Bayswater / Extraction Mead 9-E Pad

To: Mark E. Brown <mbrown@bayswater.us>, Ann Feldman <afeldman@ascentgeomatics.com>, Justin Garrett
<jgarrett@ascentgeomatics.com>, John Noto - DNR <john.noto@state.co.us>, doug.andrews@state.co.us
<doug.andrews@state.co.us>

Cc: Amanda Petzold <apetzold@weldgov.com>

Good afternoon,

Mark and Ann,

Thank you for meeting with us on Wednesday, January 8th 2020, to discuss the Mead 9-E Pad. From this
meeting and from the email we received from you, it is our understanding that the original permits were filed
by Extraction Oil & Gas at the end of 2018 (actually re-files). Bayswater and Extraction have been working
on a transfer of ownership for this location. Prior to SB181, direction was given to Bayswater by both Weld
County and the COGCC to have Extraction continue through the permitting process and after the location
was permitted to then do the transfer of ownership. The transfer of ownership has recently been approved at
the COGCC, however, with the implementation of SB181, local disposition now has to be given for
locations within Weld County prior to COGCC Form 2s and 2As being approved. It has been requested that
Weld County allow the Form 2s and 2A to be approved prior to completing the 1041 WOGLA process.
Bayswater acknowledges that they still need to have an approved 1041 WOGLA prior to any activity
commencing for this location.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=0a572fee8a&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1655644178355550813%7Cmsg-f%3A16556453621882... 1/2
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John and Doug,

Please accept this email as acknowledgement that for this location only, due to certain circumstances which
are unique to this location, Weld County is agreeable to the Form 2s and 2A being approved and issued by
the COGCC prior to Bayswater completing the 1041 WOGLA process. Bayswater has in fact begun the
process with Weld County — the record number assigned to this location is 1041WOGLA20-0001. If there
are any questions, or if you need any further information from us, please let me know.

Thank you,

Jason S. Maxey
Director / Local Government Designee

Oil & Gas Energy Department

1301 N 17th Ave.
Greeley, CO 80631
jmaxey@weldgov.com
Direct: (970) 400-3579

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic transmission and any attached documents or other writings are intended only for
the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise
protected from disclosure. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify sender by return e-
mail and destroy the communication. Any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action concerning the
contents of this communication or any attachments by anyone other than the named recipient is strictly prohibited.
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